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Garfield Residents: Please remember 
that all your complaints: nuisance due to 
loud music, barking/unleashed dogs, etc.; 
should come to the City Hall. First, we ask 
that you try to fix the nuisance/problem 
with the offending party, but if that does 
not resolve it, then contact the City Hall. 
If you feel threatened or in danger, con-
tact the Sheriff.                     Thank You!  

(we appreciate your cooperation) 

City Hall  320-834-2238 

GARFIELD DAYS   
AUGUST  12TH & 13TH 

 

Got something fun, cool or 

unique?? Old tractor or car?  

Whatever you got! Bring it, we 

wanna see it!!!!  

   

You can pre-register or show up in 

front of Garfield School @ 10am 

Saturday, August 13
th

!  
 

Parade starts at noon  

Ice Cream in the Park is back! 

Join St Luke’s Church every Wednesday 
night from 6:30-8 pm till Labor Day at 
the Garfield City Park. 

  

Meet your neighbors, enjoy a delicious 
ice cream cone, play games and visit. 

~ All for FREE ~ 



 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

City Hall Closed 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Garfield Community Center  

is available for  

scheduling your event. 
 

The Community Center does 

book-up fast, so reserve your 

date today by calling  

320-834-2238 

July is… 

 
 National Park Month 

 
 National Picnic Month 

 
Monday, July 4th 

4th of July 

 
Thursday, July 7th 

World Chocolate Day 

 
Monday, July 11th 

City Council Meeting 

 
   Tuesday, July 12th 
Cow Appreciation Day 

 
                Wednesday, July 20th 
                 National Hot Dog Day 

 
Saturday, July 30th 

        National Cheesecake Day 
 

All dogs are to be licensed yearly 
with the City of Garfield.  Yes, this 
means your dog too!  
 

         Office Hours:   8AM-4PM      
                                 Mon.—Thurs. 

Pay your water/sewer online 

 Building Permits: Pick-up your building per-

mit application from City Hall and have the pro-
ject approved at a Council meeting BEFORE you 
start construction of a new building, shed, fence 
or deck! Council meets once a month, plan 
ahead. 
**Otherwise you could be charged with “After-
the-Fact” charges (in addition to normal applica-
tion fee)  $500 or 2x the application fee 
(whichever is greater) 

 Gopher State One Call: Just a reminder to 

call 811 BEFORE you dig!! Stump removal is in 
this category as well. You can also call 1-800-252-
1166. You don’t want to pay to repair something 
you hit while digging! It’s the law! Reminder 
your contractors also, they know it’s the law. 

 Sump Pumps: You MUST drain your sump 
pumps outside, NOT down the sanitary sewer 
system. 

 

 Water/sewer/stormwater payments are due by 
the 25th of each month to avoid a late fee 

 All dogs are to be licensed yearly with the City of 
Garfield 

 City Council meets the 2nd Monday of the month 
at 6pm 

 No flushing of rags, wipes, paper towels, or any 
“non-flushable”.   

 When selling a home, please read your water 
meter the day of the sale.  Provide the reading 
along with your new address to the City Clerk for 
your final bill.   

Simply go to htpps://ub-pay.com  & register.   
Our Municipal Code is GarfieldMN332   

You will need your account number which is 
found on your billing statement. 

Keep Grass  
OUT of the Streets 

 

Haul it away or mulch it instead. 

Grass clippings clog storm sewers, 

and create hazardous driving con-

ditions for Motorcycles.  Take 

pride in clean streets and yards. 

NOTICE 

The City is in the midst of a  
“City Clean-Up” campaign.   

  

We are encouraging ALL City residents 
& businesses to take some time and 
spruce up their property to improve 

the appearance of our City.    
 

We have been mailing letters to those 
in noncompliance.   Get those unli-

censed vehicles taken care of along 
with any other items that are in viola-
tion of the City’s Nuisance Ordinance.   


